
TY CLEVENGER
Attorney at Law

1095 Meadow Hill Drive
Lavon, Texas 75166

telephone: 979.985.5289 tyclevenger@yahoo.com
facsimile:  979.530.9523 Texas Bar No. 24034380

March 21, 2015

Grand Jurors, 199th District Court
c/o Collin County District Clerk
2100 Bloomdale Road, Suite 12132
McKinney, Texas 75071

Re: Kenneth Warren Paxton, Jr.

Members of the Grand Jury:

I have enclosed for your consideration a letter to District Attorney Greg Willis.   
As set forth in that letter, I believe he has a serious conflict of interest as a result of his 
business relationships with Attorney General Ken Paxton.  I hope you will ask questions 
about Eldorado-Collin, L.P. and its real estate ventures, because the taxpayers have a 
right to know whether local officials enriched themselves at the expense of the taxpayers.
Not later than Monday, I will post some of the relevant documents on my blog, 
www.LawFlog.com, as well as a link to the May 4, 2014 Dallas Morning News article.

After sending my earlier letter, I realized that the three-year limitations period on 
Mr. Paxton's felony securities violation will lapse some time in 2015 (and may have 
lapsed already).  Since time is of the essence in this matter, I requested the names of all 
grand jurors from the district clerk's office in order to send this letter to some of your 
home addresses.  

You may recall that the Travis County District Attorney's Office announced in 
January that it was forwarding the results of its investigation to the district attorneys in 
Collin County and Dallas County.  If you receive this letter at your home address, I hope 
you will go to the DA's office before the next grand jury meeting and demand to see the 
Travis County investigation report.  Incidentally, I am sending copies of this 
correspondence and my earlier correspondence to the FBI and federal prosecutors.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ty Clevenger

cc: The Hon. Angela Tucker, Judge
199th District Court

http://www.LawFlog.com/

